9022 Chatsworth
Houston, TX 77024-3712
March 20, 2014

The Honorable Robert E. Hebert
County Judge

Fort Bend County

Suite 719

301 Jackson Street

Richmond, TX 77469

Dear Judge Hebert,

This is a request to grant an Ad Valorem Tax Exemption for The Morton
Ferry Home also known as Morton McCloy Home at 402 North
Second Street, Richmond, TX for the year 2014.

As an update, the city replaced the bridge and putin a massive culvert which
during heavy rains greatly increases flow of the creek. This I am sure helps

~ upstream flooding in Richmond but unfortunately it is causing my property
to wash into the Brazos.

It is especially bad at one bend that was a nice picnic spot and used to have
vegetation on hill down to the creek. Now it is mud and is washing more
away during every heavy rain.

It is my understanding my property line goes to the middle of the
“creek” and so I am losing land.

If you need additional information to grant an exemption, please write to
~ mailing address above or call my cell 832-439-7626 or 713-686-6279.

Cordially,
~—COUNTY JUDGE
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